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Please see reminders for week commencing 16/12/24 

• Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be having their Christmas parties in school on Monday 16th 

December. Children can wear party clothes to school on this day. 

 

• Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will be having their Christmas parties in school on Tuesday 17th December. 

Children can wear party clothes to school on this day. 

 

• The children will be having Christmas Dinner in school on Wednesday 18th December. No other 
options will be available on this day (There will be no jacket potato or sandwich options). Parent Pay 
will show all other options; however, these will not be available. The only option available is turkey 
dinner. Please amend your options if you have already placed your order. 
 
 

• There are no after school clubs next week. New clubs for the Spring Term will be sent out in the first 
week of January, with clubs beginning in the second week (Week commencing 13th January 2025) 

 
 

• School will be closed on Friday 20th December. The last day of term is Thursday 19th December 
 
 

• Year 6 will be going to Bassaleg to watch their performance of ‘Les Misérables’ on Monday 16th 
December. Children will need a packed lunch with them. Please give permission via Parent Pay. 
Children without permission will unfortunately be unable to attend. 

 
 

• Thank you to all of our families for coming to watch our Christmas Concerts. We hope you enjoyed 
them as much as we did. A reminder, please do not share any photos or videos on any social media 
platforms.  

 
 
 


